nanklin
Linking Business with Community

July 23, 2012

Pat VanVvaler

VanValer Heating, Cooling & Plumbing
PO Box 1125

Greenwood, IN 46142

Dear Pat:

Thank you for being an active participant in the 2012 Johnson County 4-H & Agricultural Fair and for
proudly displaying your ribbon to show your membership with the Franklin Chamber of Commerce!
(And for withstanding the heat! Q)

I' want to thank you for your membership with the Franklin Chamber and for displaying your ribbon
during the week of the fair, | wish you great success throughout the remainder of the year, and please
let me know how the Franklin Chamber can better serve you, our member!

Sincerely,

Tricia E. Bechman
Executive Director

370 East Jefferson Street o Franklin, Indiana 46131
Phone: 3 7-73G-6334 » Fax: 317-736-9553

www.franklincoc.org




